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1. Grade 7 Trip- A great time was had by all at Chelsea Piers. Thank you to all the teachers who
helped make this fun trip a success and to those teachers who remained at school and covered
the many classes. Thank you Mrs. D’Agosta for organizing this event.

2. Grade 6 Trip- A great time was had by all at Medieval Times. Thank you to all the teachers who
helped make this trip fun and to those teachers who remained at school and covered the many
classes Thank you Mr. Goldberg for organizing this event.

3. Student Absence- If you are aware that a student will be leaving the country, going on a long
term vacation; moving, etc. please report that information to Mrs. Dalton as soon as you
become aware of it.

4. End Term Party- Please join us on Wednesday June 11, 2014 5:30-9:30 as we celebrate the end of
another successful school year. You may bring your spouse/significant other/partner if you’d
like.

5. Staff Appreciation Lunch- The PTA will be providing a Staff Appreciation lunch on Thursday
June 5, 2014 in the library. | will be providing breakfast.

6. ILSE- Monday June 2, 2014. Please refer to the schedule.

7. Peer Quality Review- Congratulations to us!! We garnered a Well Developed rating in every
category. It is the commitment to excellence and the professionalism of the staff that helped us
to achieve this outstanding rating! It is my privilege and pleasure to lead this great school. Thank

you.
8. Student Updates- Please adjust your records accordingly:
Discharge 732 Nahim Miah

9. Happy Birthday- A very happy birthday to the following staff members who celebrate their
special day in June:
Teresa Bruzzese and Loreli Aguiar
10. EDLINE/EGPW- A letter will be sent home to all parents/guardians explaining that beginning
June 4, 2014 EGPW will have limited functions. Progress Reports will no longer be generated,
but grades, important info and assignments will still be posted. Any questions please refer to an
Assistant Principal.

This is an extremely busy time of year for all of us.
If we work together, support and respect each other,
we can accomplish all things.

Thank you.






